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ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
JIRKATANG

Dated the 01° Mar.2017

To
The Executive Secretary
AAJVS, Port Blair

Sir,

With reference to the office memorandum no. F.no. 2-264(121)/NH/SE/(P)/CE/933
dated 27" Feb. 2017, Myself, Ms. M. Janagi Savuriyammal, T.W.0., Jirkatang and
Shri. Anup Kumar Mondal, T.W.0., Kadamtala jointly inspected the proposed area for
diversion of ATR on 28" Feb. 2017 along with Shri. Prabhat Roshan Lakra, Janjati
Sevak, Middle Strait, who was present during the survey of proposed area. It has been
learn that there is no habitation of Jarawas in the proposed area, however the Jarawas

movements are exists to carry out their gathering and fishing activities during the
seasonal periods.

Submitted please.

Yours faithfully

} ¢!
B

Tribal Welfare Officer
AAJVS, Jirkatang.



